
Photography Club Permission Form

I would like to be a member of the Rochambeau Middle School Photography Club. I understand
that if I chose to bring any equipment into school, it will be my responsibility to safely store and
protect it. I agree that any of the pictures I take and share with the RMS Photo Club might be
used for yearbook, school website, and/or other school related activities.

The first session of Photo Club will meet on the second and fourth Tuesday of each month from
October through December from 3:00 until 4:15. Making every meeting is not mandatory! If
there is enough interest, a second session will be held when we return to school after the winter
break.

Any type of camera is acceptable and all ability levels are encouraged to participate!  Let’s get
together and record some history at Rochambeau Middle School!
Please return this permission slip to Mr. Bernard and a check for $20 made out to RMS PTO.

Student Name: ______________________________________  Date: __________________

Parent Signature: ________________________________


